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MARCH MEETING

The next meeting of the Iris Society
of Austin will be next Tuesday,
March 10th, at 7:30 p.m. at the
Garden Center in Zikler Park.
Everyone is invited and urged to
attend this meeting. There will be a
special program of slides of
Historical Irises featuring those
introduced prior to 1930.

January Meeting

The January Meeting will certainly
be remembered as another of our
very interesting and informative
meetings. Guest speaker Rokki
Rockwell presented a beautiful
slide show and commentary on
Louisiana Irises, and encouraged us
all to try her favorite irises. With
the wide range of color and form in
the Louisiana Irises the interest in
this iris has increased to the point
where many of us are going to start
growing them.

APRIL 12
THE SHOW



